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M Gma i| Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

BAG gatingRR

dwd2848@roadrunner.com <dwd2848@roadrunner.com> Mon, Aug 22, 2022 at 4:05 PM
Reply-To: dwd2848@roadrunner.com

To: "tlongcore@babcnc.org" <tlongcore@babcnc.org>, "rschlesinger@babcnc.org" <rschlesinger@babcnc.org>,
"council@babcnc.org" <council@babcnc.org>, "jarrett.thompsom@lacity.org" <jarrett.thompsom@lacity.org>,
"paul.koretz@lacity.org" <paul.koretz@lacity.org>

| have written to you all before strenuously objecting to gating the BAG community!

| walk almost daily in the area and have seen very little traffic at the corner of Angelo and Beverly Glen. | even have
pictures that | took in October on a weekday at 4:30. There were no cars or one car at two different times. Also, they have
brought up the fact that they are afraid to have their children playing in their front yards. If any of the members of the
board have driven through their neighborhood you will see that most, if not all of these homes basically have no front
yards!

Gating their community will only cause bad feelings and hardships for our community, BAR.

I hope that you can each drive through our two communities so you can see what a bad idea it is to gate an area that was
never meant to gated and all the potential problems that could arise.

Thank you,

Diane Weinstein Alimaden Ct. BAR
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